

June 1, 2020

Ms. Courtney Avery Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 525 W. Jefferson Street, 2nd Floor Springfield, IL 62761

JUN 1 2 2020

RE: Project #18-034- Edward Hospital East Building Addition Request for Relinquishment of Permit

SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

Dear Ms. Avery,

The IHFSRB issued Edward Hospital a permit for Project #18-034 on December 4, 2018 with a total approved project cost of \$23,367,683. The project includes a 2-story addition to the medical office building in Project #18-015. We have submitted a request to relinquish the permit for Project #18-015. Since these two projects are interdependent, we respectfully request to relinquish this permit as well.

This project included construction of physician office space and shelled space for unidentified use. We will be evaluating more cost-effective alternatives to accommodate this need.

Enclosed is a check in the amount of \$1,000 for the application processing fee. Please contact Minh Nguyen at 630-527-5791 or Minh.Nguyen@eehealth.org if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

Joseph Dant

President and CEO, Edward Hospital

decisce